[Iford Updates

Subject: lIford Updates

Message from Billy Green June 2, 2020 21:14

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Essex Indoor Champs at Lee Valley booked in for 13th / 14th Feb 2021

SCVAC 2020...

To all club contacts ... in view of the fact that EA envisage a resumption in the competition
season from the week ending 19th July , the 4th round of the masters league cannot possibly
be held on July 6th at Hemel Hempstead .

Therefore with regret | give formal notice of the cancellation of the 2020 programme .

Henry would like to point out that this means that ILFORD AC remain League Champions for
another year.

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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